
FROM THE DESK OF 

John O'Malley 

August 27, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is my privilege to write this recommendation for Miss Bree Wiley. I have 
had the blessing of knowing Bree for most of her life and can speak with 
confidence about her character, her testimony, and her calling. 

Bree has consistently demonstrated a life dedicated to honoring the Lord. 
Her walk with God is evident in her words and actions, and her testimony is 
above reproach. She comes from a rich family heritage of truth and 
fundamentalism, and she has personally embraced those values, living 
them out with sincerity and conviction. 

During her high school years, Bree answered the call to missions. Through 
prayer, wise counsel, and personal preparation, she has steadily pursued 
that calling with maturity and faith. After gaining teaching experience, she 
sought the Lord’s guidance about where He would have her serve. The 
Lord led her to Belize, where He gave her peace and assurance that this 
was His will. Her mission board has now accepted Bree, and she is 
preparing to begin deputation. 

I have no hesitation in recommending Bree to you as a servant of Christ. 
She is dedicated, faithful, and wholly committed to advancing the Gospel. I 
believe she will be an effective missionary, both in her testimony and in her 
teaching ministry. Any church or pastor who invests in her will be 
supporting a life given over to the Lord’s service. 

Yours for the harvest, 

John O’Malley 
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